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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Mayor Stone Appoints Jared H. Gajos as Warren Director of

Human Resources

Warren, MI (April 23, 2025) – Warren Mayor Lori M. Stone is pleased to announce the
appointment of Mr. Jared H. Gajos as Director of Human Resources for the City of Warren,
effective immediately. Mr. Gajos brings a decade of municipal experience to the role,
including expertise in labor relations, personnel management, and municipal operations. 

After finishing his undergraduate degree from Michigan State University, Mr. Gajos began
his career in public service as Assistant to the City Manager in Hazel Park. Mr. Gajos
advanced rapidly through multiple leadership positions, most recently serving as the
Director of Human Resources and Special Projects Coordinator for the City of Hazel Park.

In addition to his professional experience, Mr. Gajos holds a Master of Studies in Law with a
Concentration in Human Resources from Wayne State University Law School. He is also a
Certified Labor Relations Leader through Michigan State University and a Certified Public
Manager through Saginaw Valley State University. A former Reserve Police Officer, Mr.
Gajos brings a well-rounded and proactive approach to leadership in local government.

Beyond his career in public service, Mr. Gajos is actively involved in community initiatives.
He currently serves as Vice Chair of the Alliance of Coalitions for Healthy Communities, a
501(c)(3) nonprofit organization with a focus on prevention, wellness, and recovery support.
In recognition of his service, he was named a 2024 Nonprofit Board Leader by Crain’s
Detroit Business. He also sits on the Hazel Park Parks and Recreation Board and is a
former member of the Hazel Park Brownfield Authority.

“Mr. Gajos brings a wealth of knowledge, integrity, and a strong commitment to public
service,” said Warren Mayor Lori M. Stone. “His extensive experience in human resources,
combined with his passion for community engagement, makes him an ideal fit to lead our
HR department.”

The City of Warren is excited to welcome Mr. Gajos to the team and looks forward to the
leadership and innovation he will bring to the Human Resources Department.
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